
   
 
 
 

Environment Environnement  
Canada          Canada 

Environmental Protection Operations (EPO) 
5204 - 50th Avenue, Suite 301 
Yellowknife, NT    X1A 1E2 
 
28 April 2008    Our File: 4703 001 072 
 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
P.O. Box 1360 
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 lpayette@nirbnunavut.ca
 
Attention: Leslie Payette 
 
Re:   NIRB 07RN072 – Amendment Request - Kugluktuk to McGregor Lake Winter Trail Project 2008 – 5050 

Nunavut Limited.  
             
Environment Canada’s (EC) contribution to your request for specialist advice is based on the mandated responsibilities for the 
enforcement of Section 36(3) of the Fisheries Act, the Canadian Environmental Protection Act (CEPA), the Migratory Birds 
Convention Act (MBCA) Regulations and the Species at Risk Act (SARA). 
 
Environment Canada has reviewed the above noted request and has no concerns with the proposed amendment. Comments and 
recommendations submitted by Environment Canada for the initial application would still be applicable to the amendment 
request.  
 
EC should be notified of any changes in the proposed or permitted activities associated with this application. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (867) 669-4744 or ron.bujold@ec.gc.ca with any questions or comments. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 

Ron Bujold 
Environmental Assessment Technician 
 
cc: Carey Ogilvie (Head, Assessment & Monitoring, EPO) 
 Mike Fournier (Northern Environmental Assessment Coordinator, A&M, EPO) 
 


